From: Richard Aron

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: 125 Worth Avenue
Date: Friday, June 04, 2021 12:50:38 PM

rrxxxxNote: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

I am one of the owners at 100 Worth Avenue and have been here for 19 years. My wife and |
have a double unit and are now both Palm Beach residents.

Over the past years, the volume of people visiting this end of Worth Ave has increased
dramatically since it was updated with the clock tower, and the renovation at the entrance to
Worth Avenue. Seems every newlywed, graduate, or tourist needs their picture taken here,
or just want to view the midtown beach. The walking traffic down Worth Ave is constant
every day with visitors that are seeing the sights.

The proposed renovations at 125 Worth will add tons of construction vehicles, excess noise,
road closures, etc., followed by extra daily traffic and added retail, which will further change
the quiet complexion of this block.

We are against the proposed project at 125 Worth - please vote NO to this proposal.
Thank You,

Richard Aron

100 Worth Avenue, #122

Palm Beach, FL. 33480

tel # 978-470-4544
cell #617-633-1171

Richdaron@aol.com

Sent from my iPad
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